
 
 

-Memorandum- 
 

Finance Department 

P. O. Box 591, Seguin, Texas 78156-0591 

Phone (830) 401-2450  Fax (830) 401-2499 

 

Date:  August 12,2019  
 

To:  Seguin City Council 
                           Doug Faseler, City Manager 
 
From:  Dana Losey, Grants Coordinator 
 
Subject: Safe Routes to School  

 
 

The Texas Department of Transportation is currently accepting applications for the Safe 

Routes to School Grant Program. On June 18, 2019 TxDOT moved the City of Seguin’s 

SRTS Weinert Sidewalk project to the second round of the grant process.  The City of 

Seguin is applying for funds to construct approx. 1700 LF of accessible 5" wide concrete 

sidewalk within the public right-of-way. Improvements will include accessible curb 

ramps and crosswalks to improve and ensure pedestrian safety along the following 

roadways: North Heideke Street between East Seidemann and East Kingsbury Street 

(Main Route to Weinert ES) North Bruns Street between Pine and E. Weinert Street 

(Secondary Route to Weinert ES) 

 

 The City requested grant funds in the amount of $685,351.00, there is no match required 

for this grant program, but the City will be required to pay an estimated $62,229.00 in 

environmental and PS&E. Staff will submit this application on time on August 15, 2019. 

 

 

Staff requests approval to submit the final application for this grant program.   

 

 

 

 

 


